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Newsletter January 2008
Notice of 5th AGM
Dear Member
Programme for the meeting on 8th March 2008 in the Conference Room
Royal Botanic Garden Edinburgh 10.00 – 15.30

Meeting Chairman: John Mitchell
10.00 - 10.30    Arrival – tea and coffee provided 

10.30 - 11.00    Introductory remarks





Chairman John Mitchell

                         AGM





11.00 - 12.30
Part I “Small Blue poppies”








Part II “A look at M. grandis and the M. betonicifolia group”
Dr. Chris Grey-Wilson
12.30 - 13.30
Picnic lunch with tea and coffee provided

13.30 - 14.30
" Meconopsis: their development in the garden and 


potential for the enthusiast ".




Jim Jermyn



14.30 - 15.00
Update on “Can we use molecular biology to sort out 



the identities of big perennial blue poppy cultivars?"

Prof. Adam Curtis 
 

15.00 - 15.30
“Proposal to start an archive of digital images 



of Meconopsis in the wild”




James Cobb

Agenda for 5th AGM to be held on March 8th 2008                                        
1. Apologies

2. Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on July 14th 2007                  

3. Matters arising

4. Chairman’s Report

5. Secretary’s Report



6. Treasurer’s report 

7. Seed Exchange Manager’s Report 

8. Web-site Manager’s Report                  

9. Appointment of Office-bearers and Management Committee 

10. Appointment of Trials and Assessment Subcommittee

11. Appointment of auditor

12. Membership Subscription Rates 2009
13. Any Other Business

Nominations for Management Committee

Present Management Committee

Chairman


John Mitchell

Vice-chairman


Jim Jermyn

Secretary


Norma McDowall

Treasurer


Peggy Anderson

Group Co-ordinator                  
Evelyn Stevens

Seed Exchange Manager         
Jim Jermyn

Web-site Manager

Peter Taylor

Committee members                
Cameron Carmichael, Ian Christie, Geoff Hill, Steve McNamara 





and Beryl McNaughton 

Under the Constitution the present Management Committee stands down, but is prepared to stand for re-election for a further period. All positions are, however, subject to re-election.

Nominations are sought for a further two, or more, members of the Management Committee.

Nominations are therefore invited from interested members and can be lodged with the Secretary before the date of the AGM, as well as at the AGM itself. 

In future years a rotation of office bearers will be considered.

Nominations for the Trials and Assessment Subcommittee

The present members of the subcommittee, namely John Mitchell, Jim Jermyn, Beryl McNaughton, Ian Christie, Steve McNamara, Cameron Carmichael and Evelyn Stevens are all happy to continue. The subcommittee meets two or three times a year, usually at The Linns, to assess plants and conduct other related business.
Nominations are invited from other interested members and can be lodged with the Secretary before the date of the AGM, as well as at the AGM itself.

Arrangements for the general meeting

Change of programme 
Please note a change of speaker from previous notices.
Meeting Charge There will be a nominal charge of £1 to attend this meeting, but this will include a raffle ticket. (Plants or seeds as prizes!) Additional raffle tickets can be purchased to help defray costs.

50:50 Plant Sale Please bring plants for a 50:50 plant sale (2 labels per pot, one for your name and the price, the other for the plant name). This is an important part of our day as the sale of plants will help to distribute the plants more widely among members and will boost our funds. Both Meconopsis and other plants are welcome.

Picnic lunch Please bring your own lunch to the meeting. Tea and coffee will be provided at 10.00am and at lunchtime.
Guests will be made very welcome.

Note for New Members If you are unsure of the arrangements please contact Norma McDowall.
Reports of meeting held on October 27th 2007
The report on “Can we use molecular biology to sort out the identities of big perennial blue poppy cultivars?" by Prof. Adam Curtis has been included in the mailing to members who receive reports by post. Other members should have received this at the beginning of January in a separate email.
Correction
In the emailed report “Can we use molecular biology to sort out the identities of big perennial blue poppy cultivars?" by Prof. Adam Curtis please change the spelling of M. ‘Cecily Crewdson’ to M. ‘Cicely Crewdson’. The spelling is correct on printed copies and in the Members Area of the website.

Website - Members Area

A new page has been posted on the website with information on MM. 'Crewdson Hybrid' and 'Mrs Jebb'. Cicely Crewdson's daughter kindly gave permission to use her mother's picture on the site. 

Climate change

Following Cameron’s talk on the ‘Effects of climate change on growing Meconopsis’ (!), ‘The Garden’, the journal of the RHS, has a special issue (Jan 2008) devoted to ‘Gardening in a changing climate’. 

Membership 2008 Renewal
Thanks for your good wishes and the avalanche of subscriptions received over the festive period. 
Just a reminder…..Membership subscriptions should be paid by February 28th (or at the meeting on March 8th).
Early summer meeting 2008
It is proposed to have an early summer meeting based at Holehird, the Garden of Lakeland Horticultural Society, probably in June 2008.This will also include visits to local Meconopsis -rich Gardens ( to be arranged).

If you are interested please let me know no later than the next meeting on March 8th.

Forthcoming meeting - November 8th 2008 - RBGE Conference Room

The autumn meeting date has now been fixed for November 8th 2008. Speakers will include David Rankin and Kevin Ball. More details later.


Attendance/ Apologies Slip for the meeting 

It would be helpful if you could complete and return the enclosed/attached attendance/apologies slip to me. It is helpful to know the number of chairs we should have put out, as well as the number of cups for coffee and tea!
Best wishes for 2008  









Norma McDowall (Secretary)
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